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Nursery is available during worship service. 
Children’s Church (K—3rd) will be dismissed before the sermon 

 

Announcements 

Dates to Remember: 
March 22 - Paint’n Party 
March 24 - Ladies’ Monday Bible Study on Esther Starts 
April 1 - Deadline to Register for McLelland Conference  
April 2 - Business Meeting 
April 12 - Women’s Breakfast Fellowship 
April 19 - Men’s Fellowship Breakfast 
April 19 - Youth Easter Egging Fundraiser 
April 19 - Easter Egg Hunt 
April 20 - Resurrection Sunday 

  This Week’s Events at Bookcliff Baptist 
Sunday   

9:00 AM 
10:15 AM 

2:00 PM 
Wednesday  

6:00 PM 
7:10 PM 

Thursday 
6:00 PM 
6:30 PM 

Saturday 
10:30 AM 

 
Sunday School 
Church Services 
Services at the Fountains of Hilltop 
 
Prayer Meeting 
Choir Practice 
 
Ladies’ Revelation Bible Study 
Youth Bible Study 
 
Ladies’ Paint’n Party 
 

Ladies’ Paint’n Party | March 22nd 
The Paint ‘n Party that was scheduled for early February has been 
rescheduled to Saturday, March 22, 10:30 AM in the Fellowship Hall 
of the Sanctuary Building. Please sign up with Gloria Bonner. 
Supply fee will be $20 (cash will be best, if possible). 

Kristi McLelland Conference Registration  
There will be a 2 day conference featuring Kristi McLelland in Denver 
on June 20-21 in Denver. The deadline to register for the group 
discount is April 1st, and the registration fee is $70. If you want to 
attend, please speak with Kathy Jeys or Gloria Bonner.  

Monday Ladies’ Bible Study | Esther 
Monday March 24-May 5, 2025, 9:30-11:00 AM. In this 7-session 
study, ladies are invited into the daring faith modeled by Esther and 
her cousin Mordecai—a faith developed over time, rooted in the 
goodness of God, lived out through extraordinary circumstances, and 
used to change the world. Join us for our next Bible study! Books can 
be purchased from Lifeway.com. 

Business Meeting | April 2 at 6 PM 
On April 2nd, we will have a quarterly business meeting in place of 
our regular Wednesday service at 6 PM. Members are invited to join 
us for that meeting to overview the last quarter of 2024.  

Youth Summer Camp | June 16-20 
This year, we will be visiting Ponderosa for youth summer camp.  The 
dates will be June 16th-20th. This is for 6th through 12th grade.  And 
the cost will be $335. If your teen would like to attend, please speak 
with Bruce McKee so that we can get people registered.  

Awana Is Done for the Season, See You Next Year 
All the Awana activities are wrapped up for the year. Enjoy the 
summer and traveling. Awana will be back at the start of the next 
school year, 5 PM on Sunday nights.  

Ladies’ Revelation Bible Study Starts March 20th 
The Thursday night ladies' Bible study group will begin a new study 
on March 20th at 6 PM in the conference room with Jen Wilkin's 
Revelation: Eternal King, Everlasting Kingdom. Over 10 sessions of 
verse-by-verse Bible study, Jen Wilkin helps you discover how the 
last book of the Bible—the culmination of God's great story—speaks 
both a steadying word of assurance and a strong call to endure to 
the church in every age.  If you want your own study book, they are 
available at amazon.com, lifeway.com, and christianbook.com.   


